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Bryant, Shellie (Clerks)

From: City Council
Sent: September 23, 2018 11:21 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Sunday, September 23, 2018 - 23:20 
Submitted by anonymous user: 64.110.216.6 
Submitted values are: 
 
Date: Sunday, September 23, 2018 
To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 
First Name: Connie 
Last Name: Gutwin 
Email:  
Address:  Red River Road 
City: Saskatoon 
Province: Saskatchewan 
Postal Code:  
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable):   
Subject: Proposed changes to the Saskatoon Farmers' Market 
Meeting (if known):   
Comments: 
I am deeply concerned about suggested changes to the Farmers' Market.  Many of the current vendors would 
find it impossible to be available on a daily basis due to inadequate supply and the need to attend to the work 
of raising the produce on their farms.  The community atmosphere at the Market is a valuable part of the 
experience.   Including commercial companies in the site would dilute and contaminate the down-home feeling 
that pervades now.  I hope you will reconsider making changes that could destroy what has been so well 
developed. 
 
Attachments:  
 
 
The results of this submission may be viewed at: 
https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/258131 
 
 




